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Sanborn Head Welcomes Rob Kenneally to

Solid Waste Team

AUGUST 12, 2024

We're pleased to announce the addition of Rob Kenneally, PE to augment our Solid
Waste practice.

“We're excited to have Rob join our team and help us expand our civil/site development services
throughout the Northeast,” shares Brian Beaudoin, Senior Vice President and head of Sanborn Head's
Solid Waste practice area. “His extensive technical experience, combined with his strong
communication and leadership skills, make him a great fit with our firm’s culture of delivering
responsive, high-quality services that meet the specific needs of our clients and mentoring our people
so they can reach their full potential.”

Rob Kenneally, PE, joins Sanborn Head's Solid Waste team as a Vice President. Rob is a highly
experienced engineer with over 30 years of expertise in development and design-related engineering
services. He is skilled in securing federal, state, and local regulatory approvals. He also has an excellent
background in earthwork design, hydrologic and hydraulic analysis, environmental resource
permitting, scheduling, budgeting, and construction administration. His areas of expertise include
civil/site development, roadway design & permitting, utility design, and stormwater low impact design
& engineering. Rob will play a key role in supporting Sanborn Head's solid waste work in New England
and elsewhere throughout the country. Rob earned his B.S. in civil engineering technology from
Wentworth Institute. He is a Professional Engineer in Massachusetts and New Hampshire.

Please join us in congratulating Rob and welcoming him to Sanborn Head.
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